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Puffin class King and Queen Consort 

It has been a lovely celebratory day in school today for our Coronation Celebrations! The children 
have enjoyed a fun filled extravaganza of a day and even attended a street party, although it was 
indoors due to the changing weather. To celebrate the Coronation, every pupil has received 
a coronation mug from Meldreth Parish Council, a commemorative leather bookmark from your PTA 
and a wildflower pencil from school. Thank you all for your support with our red white and blue 
theme today! 

Next week our Year 6 pupils prepare to sit their Standardised Assessment Tests (SATs) and 
demonstrate some of the wonderful skills, attitudes and knowledge that they have learned with us 
over the past seven years.  

Year 6, we are incredibly proud of the effort and hard work that you have demonstrated over 
the years.   Trust in your abilities, set yourself challenging goals, think positively and work 
hard. 

Our children at Meldreth are well prepared for their assessments and in our experience, have ended 
up quite enjoying the challenge! Whilst teachers and children have certainly been working hard to 
prepare for these tests, at Meldreth we know the importance of a broad and balanced curriculum 
and we are making sure that we have plenty of fun too.  

  



Year 5 Maths Challenge 

Yesterday after school, a team of Year 5 mathematicians took part in a maths challenge along with teams from 
other Cambridgeshire schools for an extra 2 hours of mathematical challenge. A great time was had by all with 
Esmée, Amelia, James and Rupert showing great team skills and being praised for their high achievement in 
this round of some very challenging mathematical challenges, which stretched the minds of the children and 
adults alike.   

PTA News 

Thank you to everyone who stuck it out in the rain to have a go at our first Easter Egg Tombola and for all the 
clothing contributions for the Bag2School collection. Together these have raised an amazing £170.50 to go 
towards additional school resources. Coming up on 19th May we will be holding a preloved uniform sale 
afterschool so if you find your uniform is looking a bit snug please consider donating it to the PTA for re-sale 
(and you can pick up a bigger size with prices starting at just 50p for non-logo items and £1 for a logo t-shirt).  

Uniform Orders 

It may seem weeks away, but with summer fast approaching and the volume of orders already 
increasing, we are advising our customers to place their uniform orders early. This year our 
uniform shop have produces a School Uniform Information Guide. Inside you will find: 

 Hints and Tips on measuring to help you get the right fit first time.  
 How to place your school uniform order on-line – ensure you place by Thursday 10th August to receive 

in time for back to school.  
 Our Top Uniform Tips 
 The uniform shop location in Woodston, Peterborough, PE2 9QP. 

We are also giving the parents the chance to WIN a £50.00 UNIFORM VOUCHER. All you need to do is shop 
before the end of July in store or on-line to be included in the Prize Draw.  

FOR DELIVERY BEFORE BACK TO SCHOOL, PLEASE ORDER BY THURSDAY 10TH AUGUST 



 
  

Sebastian C Ethan T Emma H Sam HP Ethan F Arthur S 
Evelyn E Oscar D Verity F  Maisie M Curtis F 
Oliver W  Olly T Dawih O-T Samuel J Eli W River-Mae S 
Luca A Nola W  Daphne B  Kara H 

 
 

 
From the Team at Meldreth Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

  
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 9th May Year 6 SATs breakfast & assessment week 

Thursday 8th June Quadkids Athletics 

Monday 12th June Year 6 Residential 

Friday 16th June PTA Doughnut Sale! 

Friday 30th June  Sports Day Events & Parent Picnic 

Weds 5th & Thursday 6th July Year 5 & 6 Production  


